
Dear TREAD Users,

What is happening: We are excited to announce an upcoming release of the 
TREAD application, which includes several new features and improvements 
designed to enhance your experience and streamline your daily tasks. The new 
release will introduce a modern design, improved navigation, and enhanced 
functionality. Additionally, the TREAD mobile app is now available on both iOS and 
Android devices.

How it impacts you: The new features and updates will provide a better user 
experience with improved navigation and functionality. You will also find new 
terminology and updated processes for requesting jobs and dispatching. The mobile 
app will allow you to access TREAD's services on the go, making it easier to manage 
your tasks from anywhere. Training sessions will be booked to ensure you have the 
most up-to-date information.

How to get help: To assist you with the transition, we are creating a training guide 
and a cheat sheet for drivers to help them navigate their day-to-day tasks without 
needing to call dispatch or the service desk frequently. These materials will be 
available during the training session and on our internal sites. If you have any 
questions or need assistance, please contact  
ChangeManagement@tomlinsongroup.com.

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to providing you with an improved 
TREAD experience.

Best regards,

Change Management Team
Tomlinson Group
changemanagement@tomlinsongroup.com
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